From: Shaftoe, Hugh
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 3:54 PM
To: Brent Fisher <bfisher@owensound.ca>

Cc: Sandeman, Mark <

Subject: Lease C0108102 - City of Owen Sound Boat Launch

UNCLASSIFIED / NON CLASSIFIE
Hi Brent,

Thanks for meeting with us today. You will find attached an updated agreement with the changes we
discussed on our call. After year 3 of the initial draft, the rate increases by CPI only (3.4%).

We can also confirm that the area identified in Schedule A (attached) does not conflict with the area we
have leased to Rainbow Boat Club, so no concerns there on our end.

Please review internally, and as always let us know if you have any questions or concerns. Once
reviewed, please send us a copy signed by an authorized representative of the City and we will return
the fully executed agreement for your records.

Thank you,

Hugh Shaftoe

A/Senior Programs Officer / I/Agent principal des programmes
Port & Airport Programs, Ontario Region (PHA) / Programmes aéroportuaires et portuaires, Région de I'Ontario (PHA)
Transport Canada / Transports Canada | Government of Canada / Gouvernement du Canada

I <!/ T¢! : 416-522-1906 | TTY/ATS : 1-888-675-6863
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